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NOTICE TO SHAREHOLDERS 
 
 
DELAY IN PUBLISHING AUDITED FINANCIAL STATEMENTS FOR THE YEAR ENDED 30 SEPTEMBER 
2024 
 
Ariston Holdings Limited wishes to advise its valued shareholders and the investing public that there 
will be a delay in publishing the audited financial statements for the financial year ended 30 September 
2024.  
 
The financial results were due to be published on or before 31 December 2024 and will now be 
published on or before 31 January 2025 following the granting of an extension of time to the Company 
by the Zimbabwe Stock Exchange.  
 
The delay is a result of processes that needed to be done around change in functional currency from 
ZWL to USD, which are being reviewed. This prolonged conclusion of the year-end external audit 
process.  
 
The Company regrets any inconvenience caused by the delay.  
 
By Order of the Board  
 

 
 
Anesu B Museta  
 
Company Secretary  
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